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February 2016 
 
 
Dear TUHSD community members  
 

Last month, I joined my fellow governing board members along with our Superintendent and 
administrators at our first strategic planning meeting of 2016.  Let me be the first to say that everyone 
who was in the room that day confirmed what I already knew to be true.  Which is that everyone who was 
in that room is extremely committed to ensuring our students receive the best possible education.   
Excellence is not a word that is used lightly by our team.  During our strategic planning meeting, we 
discussed our vision and goals for the district. I must say that afterwards I left the room re-energized with 
a new laser focus on the work that must be done to take our district to the next level.  
 

Now it’s time to hear from you.  We want to bring our strategic plan to the community.  We 
understand the power of collaboration and want you to have a seat at the table to have your voice heard.  I 
hope you will take advantage of this wonderful opportunity to be a part of the greater vision for TUHSD.  
I look forward to hearing your ideas and comments at our strategic plan community forum taking place 
March 5th at La Joya Community High School.  Together we can accomplish the impossible.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Devin Del Palacio 
Governing Board Vice President 
 
 

   


